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Alexander Gunyon

From: Robin Stokes 
Sent: 01 June 2024 14:52
To: Consultations
Subject: Re: Objection to the development of the Brooklands farm housing site.

Categories: Yellow category, Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Planning application number  
CA/24/00788. 
 
Once again we wish to lodge an objection to the above planning application  
It clearly states that Lismore road is to be considered as an access road for both the site and development. 
 
Given that Lismore road is currently only wide enough to allow the refuse vichical to pass through with some 
difficulty, using it as a 
 site access road would be totally impractical. 
 
We trust that this option will be discounted during the next round of planning meetings. 
 
Hilary & Robin Stokes  

  
 

 
Robin 
 
On Sat, 27 Apr 2024, 12:39 Robin Stokes, wrote: 
  

We, Hilary and Robin Stokes strongly object to the Brooklands farm proposal for the following reasons, 

Overdevelopment of the already crowded area of Whitstable. 

Insufficient existing infrastructure leading to congestion on local roads. ( New slip road will add to this.) 

Higher demand on already over stretched local medical services and hospitals. 

Loss of existing farm and wood land and valuable green spaces . ( The government is asking for the country to grow 
more food stuff !!.) 

Increases in traffic noise , light pollution, and greater disturbance of all existing wildlife in the area. 

Houses that are being built are not within the price range for local first-time buyers, this forces young people to 
move out of the area. 

Sites that are being built on are subject to local flooding and ground movement. 

 

We would request that these objections are put to the planning inspectorate during the consultation period. 
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Robin and Hilary Stokes  

    

 

 

  

  

  




